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SUFFOLK LADIES’ COUNTY GOLF ASSOCIATION 

YEAR 2018 
 
 

GUIDELINES FOR CADDIES 

 

It is recommended that caddies should be recruited from other members of the Ladies’ 

Section.  Professional golfers are not permitted to caddy. 
 
Please could all Caddies follow the guidelines set out below:- 
 

1. WATCH YOUR PLAYER’S BALL 

2. TO SPEED UP PLAY, IT WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED IF CADDIES DO NOT 
GO ON THE GREEN 

 
3. RAKE THE BUNKER AFTER USE 

4. REPLACE DIVOTS 

5. SLOW PLAY MUST BE DISCOURAGED 

a. Move the golf trolley ahead to the next tee 
b. Have the clubs ready for selection 
c. Keep moving at a good pace 
d. Keep up with the match ahead 
e. If you lose at least one hole, immediately inform your player and suggest 

that the following match be called through 
 

6. REMEMBER YOU AND YOUR EQUIPMENT ARE ALSO GOVERNED BE THE RULES 
OF GOLF 

 

 
 
 
 


